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Good afternoon Senator Dill, Representative Nadeau and members of the Inland Fisheries
and Wildlife Committee. | am Judy Camuso, Acting Commissioner of the Department of
Inland Fisheries and Wildlife, speaking on behalf of the Department, neither for nor
against L.D. 26

This bill allows a retired game warden with 25 years of service to receive a
complimentary lifetime license to hunt, trap and fish. The Department supports the
concept of LD 26 but would like the Committee to consider honoring all retired
Department employees with a minimum of 25 years of service with this benefit. We
would suggest that this impact only those who retire after the date the law goes into
effect, not former retirees. There would be a fiscal impact to consider.

| would be glad to answer any questions at this time or during the work session.



